
From: Lindsey Motykowski <lmotykowski90@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Jul 10, 2025 at 3:27 PM
Subject: Request for SLP Contracts – FOIA
To: <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>

Hello! 

I am submitting a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act for the following records:

Any contracts or agreements for speech-language pathology services (with individuals,
contractors, or agencies) entered into by Summit Hill District 161 from January 1, 2023, to
now.

If available, I’d like to see:

Who the contracts are with

The contract dates

Payment terms or rates

The type of services covered

Please email the documents that are able to be shared in a digital format (PDF is great). If there are any
fees over $20, please let me know in advance. 

Thank you so much for your help. 

Best,

Lindsey Motykowski 
16744 Westwind Dr. Tinley Park, IL 60477
708-305-4354
Lmotykowski90@gmail.com
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